December 20, 1967

Georpge R. Squibb

E. R, Squitb and Sons, Inc.
This - Bth Avenuve

New iork, New York

Dear Mr. Squibb:

You are to be congratulated on your courageous attempt
to bring the drug industry to a reasoned and realistie
view of its funection in society,.

Regards,

Henry W. Blackburn, Jr,, M. D.
Modical Director
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